

Bowie Unified School District #14 Office of the Superintendent

P.O. Box 157 • 315 W. 5th Street • Bowie, Arizona 85605

Phone: 520.847.2545 • Fax: 520.847.2546 • <u>www.bowieschools.org</u> *Where responsible, inquisitive learning begins...*

January 11, 2022

Dear Families,

I hope this letter finds you well. Please see the attached ESEA (Title 1) Income Eligibility Form. This form is required for all students and is used by the Arizona Department of Education to help determine our funding level. Please complete the form and return it to your child's teacher tomorrow. I realize this is a quick turnaround, but filing of these forms is a priority to ensure we receive our full federal funding.

If you have any questions, please contact me at Dan.Erickson@bowieschools.org or (520) 847-2545.

Best,

Dan Erickson

Superintendent

David & Entron

Bowie Unified School District